
David S. Wall 

P.O. Box 756  Newberg, Oregon  97132; [(408)-287-6878] 

February 4, 2021  

To: Senate Committee on Labor and Business; others 

Re: I support [SB 406].  

Why limit the Direct-shipments to "five cases?" 

Why even have a limit? 

What if a person has a "Big family and has frequent "family-get-togethers?"  

Birthdays, graduations, weddings, Barbeques, and et cetera; can easily "burn-through" five measly cases of 

wine in very short order. 

Maybe all the Senators involved with [SB 406] should hold a "Senatorial feast" and just see how fast five 

cases of wine will last.  

In the mean time, Good job! 

Respectfully submitted, 

/s/ David S. Wall 
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